
From: Kudelka, Robert P <KudelkaRP@scdot.org>
To:  
CC: Poore, PetePooreJP@scdot.org

Shealy, Stanley EShealySE@scdot.org
Corley, Kimberly L.CorleyKL@scdot.org

Date: 4/7/2016 4:36:56 PM
Subject: SCDOT advisory

City of Columbia Wastewater Repair Project

Requires Closure of Southbound Huger Street

Beginning April 8

 

On Friday April 8, 2016, the City of Columbia will be closing the southbound lanes of Huger Street 
from Gervais Street to College Street at 9 a.m. for repairs to the sewer system in this area.  All lanes are planned 
to reopen by the end of day on Monday, April 11, 2016, according to the City of Columbia.

Northbound lanes on Huger Street will not be affected.

Traffic will be detoured to east on Gervais Street; south on Assembly Street; and west on Blossom 
Street.
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